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Donna Conkling

From: Mary-Alice Marchiony <mmarchiony@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 12:02 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Bi-weekly recyclable pick up.

I am writing to ask that you continue the pick up by the house instead of at the curb. It is a valuable service, especially 

for the older citizens. 

 

Thank you, 

The Marchiony’s 

104 Walworth Ave 

Scarsdale NY 


